
KNEESALL, KERSALL & OMPTON PARISH COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF ANNUAL PARISH MEETING 

10 MAY 2022 

 

Present: T Kirk, R Taylor, Mrs M Wingfield, C Cutts & R Greenland (Clerk) 

Apologies: Ms M Lissaman & Mrs E Fidler 

Minutes of the Last Annual Parish Meeting – No minutes available as no meeting was held due to 
lockdown regulations at the time. 

Chairman’s Report: The Chairman Mr T Kirk gave his report which effectively covered the most of 
the last 3 years due to the various COVID-19 restrictions in place.  A copy of his report is attached to 
the Minutes. 

          T Kirk/ Mrs M Wingfield 

Public Participation: Mrs S Smith, B Wingfield & Mrs J Spolton 

Presentation of Accounts for the Year Ended March 2022: The Clerk went through the accounts for 
the past 12 months and highlighted the payment to Gateway Signs which represented the final 
payment for the replacement Village entry road signs for Kneesall and Ompton.  The production of 
the signs had taken almost 3 years due to the COCID-19 problems but completion and installation 
should be by 14 June.  Delays had also been caused due to the signs being larger than the existing 
road signs in respect of vehicle clearance resulting repositioning of the signs causing delays as fresh 
licences the had to be issued by the County Council. 

      T Kirk/C Cutts 

 

Meeting closed:    7.45pm 

 

 

   

 


